{ b ORDER OF SERVICE
CENTRALIA January 1, 2023

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

Chuck Burton
Galatians 4:4-7

hrist

iie'spon‘s'iv'e Scripture Reading . ' Dua‘ne‘r:‘ar‘/‘méf
Psalm 8

Announcements & Benediction " Danelle Mathews

WHY WE GATHER

Whether you're a first-time guest or a longtime member, we're glad you're here! We believe that there
are many ingredients involved in making a healthy Christian, and the Sunday morning gathering is
definitely one of them. Each week we live our lives being bombarded by lies; we are told that we are so
bad that we are beyond hope or so good that we are beyond need. Throughout our week we are

tempted to put our hope in and stake our joy on things and people that will inevitably fail us. A gospel-
centered, Jesus-exulting weekly gathering is a major defense against these errors. We need to be
reminded by others and need to remind others of the wonders purchased for us by the person and work
of Jesus Christ. Gathering with other Christians is a God-ordained means to do this.




WEEKLY VOLUNTEERS
This Week Next Week FBC THIS WEEK

kins, Harol : Sunday, Jan 1

J ”,’%Stevke, 8:30am Breakfast

- - 2 9:00am
Michael, Rebekah, & Noah Dan, Bethany, Adam > oo
Kropf, Sandra Dorr Rhoades, Cindy Haverstick 10:15am Worship

5:30pm Coffee House

Monday, Jan 2 Office Closed

Wednesday, Jan 4

6:00pm FBC Kids
FBC Students
Parenting Class

Thursday, Jan 5

6:00pm _ Pickleball

"l\/:lyc;nk(k:‘jay Tuesday: Jim and Jan Hollis
Tellers Jim ana\ Jan Hollis :
Friday, Jan 6

OUR TEAM

10:00am Game Day
Ministerial Staff
Chris Baker, Pastor Saturday, Jan 7

(573) 529.3378 | cbaker@centraliafbc.org
Jerry Patton, Pastoral Resident

(573) 528-4569 | jerry@centraliafbc.org
Danelle Mathews, Music Director

(573) 682.7159 | dmathews@centraliafbc.org
Chuck Burton, Senior Adult Director

(573) 682.4931 | cburton@centraliafbc.org
Nicole Rhoades, Children’s Director

(573) 881-0850 | nicole@centraliafbc.org

7:00am Men's Bible Study

Administrative & Support Staff
Jacki Stelzer, Secretary
John Luttrell, Custodian

Deacons ‘

Lonnie Cox Mike Hann

Stuart Cox Randy Power

Bob Fair Dennis Sykes

Duane Farmer Dan Rhoades, Chairman

Seth Foster Harold Deckerd, V Chairman

Steve Gordon Gary Dorr, Secretary

Mike Hall

CONTACT US

First Baptist Church Upcoming FBC Events

101 S Collier St. Centralia, MO 65240 Tuesday, Jan 10 at 6:30pm: Deaconfhl\/ltg
573.682.2148 | office@centraliafbc.org Saturday, Jan 14 at 2:00pm: Dorr 50

Anniversary Reception



NEWS

Let's celebrate the 50* Anniversary of Gary and Sandra Dorr. January 14, 2023; 2:00-4:00pm at
First Baptist Church.

2023 New Active Deacons:

Larry Bryson, John Malloy, Nathan Martin, Tom Nelson, Kendrick Ross
To Be Ordained:

Greg Hedberg, Dylan Kempker

2023 Deacon Interns:

Kyle Anderson, David Ferguson, David Magnusson, Steve Ward

Angel Express: Remember to check Angel Express for any Christmas cards addressed to you. It
is set up in the Fellowship Hall foyer and will be dismantled January 4*. Thank you, Jeri Ward, for
leading this ministry.

2023 Offering Envelopes are available. You can find them in the fellowship hall foyer. If you see
that your name is not on a box, please contact the church office to get one.

Financial Peace University is launching January 8, 2023 at 6:00pm and will be held each Sunday.
Contact Don & Carol Rodgers or Phillip and Shauna Starks for more information.

Hamtramck 2023 Mission Trip: Informational Meeting January 22 immediately after morning
gathering. The trip is scheduled July 30-August 5, 2023.

LAST WEEK'S ATTENDANCE & GIVING

MOBILE GIVING
Sunday School n/a
Scan the QR Code with your Morning Worsh]p 114
mobile device to be directed
to our mobile giving platform Giving
or visit centraliafbc.org/give.
Weekly Need $6,853.12
Total Received $15,942.19

(includes online offerings)



SERMON NOTES
Exodus 1-15 Recap/Summary | Jerry Patton

PRAYER LIST

To add a prayer request, complete a Connect Card from the pew rack and place it in the
offering plate, or email office@centraliafbc.org

Need

Céle H
Jeanni

Darlene/RusseH Boswell et

Nursery is available during our worship gathering for children from birth through preschool. The nursery
is located up the stairs from the family entrance. Ushers are available to help with the nursery check-in
process.

Children’s Church is available for children in kindergarten through the third grade on the first three
Sundays of each month. Children’s Church is dismissed from the Sanctuary before the sermon begins.



